FAMILY DEVOTION!

"God Can Do It"



"God Can Do A Lot With A Little!"



"What is impossible for people is possible with God." - Luke 18:27

This week, we continue our series called, "Elisha: God's Powerful Prophet." In this lesson, we learn from an amzing story of a widow in desperated need of God's POWER! She found out that God can take the little bit we have and turn it into something amazing! We learn that God is our source, and, when we obey him, blessing follows obedience. God can use what little we have to do POWERFUL things!

Read:

2 Kings 4:1-7

Ask:

- Why did the woman need money?
- What was the only thing the woman had in her house?
- What did Elisha tell the woman to borrow from her friends?
- What did the woman do with the oil in her jar? When did the oil run out?

Say:

Very often, we sell ourselves short. We begin to compare ourselves to others - our talent, our abilities, our money, ourr family - and we convince ourselves that we have very little to offer God. However, God does not ask us to out-perform, out-give, or out-do our friends and neighbors. God asks us to be faithful with what He has given us. No matter how "little" our lives may be, if we give God what we have, He will use us to accomplish BIG things for Him.

Ask/Discuss:

- Have you ever faced a hopless situation that God used to do something big?
- How can you be faithful to God? What talents or abilities do you have to use?

Pray:

Pray for your children that God would use them to do big things for His kingdom and would use their little to do a lot.

FAMILY DEVOTION!

"God Can Do It"



"God Can Do A Lot With A Little!"



"What is impossible for people is possible with God." - Luke 18:27

This week, we continue our series called, "Elisha: God's Powerful Prophet." In this lesson, we learn from an amzing story of a widow in desperated need of God's POWER! She found out that God can take the little bit we have and turn it into something amazing! We learn that God is our source, and, when we obey him, blessing follows obedience. God can use what little we have to do POWERFUL things!

Read:

2 Kings 4:1-7

Ask:

- Why did the woman need money?
- What was the only thing the woman had in her house?
- What did Elisha tell the woman to borrow from her friends?
- What did the woman do with the oil in her jar? When did the oil run out?

Say:

Very often, we sell ourselves short. We begin to compare ourselves to others - our talent, our abilities, our money, ourr family - and we convince ourselves that we have very little to offer God. However, God does not ask us to out-perform, out-give, or out-do our friends and neighbors. God asks us to be faithful with what He has given us. No matter how "little" our lives may be, if we give God what we have, He will use us to accomplish BIG things for Him.

Ask/Discuss:

- Have you ever faced a hopless situation that God used to do something big?
- How can you be faithful to God? What talents or abilities do you have to use?

Prav:

Pray for your children that God would use them to do big things for His kingdom and would use their little to do a lot.